

## **General Body Meeting**

February 11, 2021 at 1800 Zoom

Topic	Discussion/Decision	Action Items	Lead
Call to order	Meeting called to order at 1807		Charlotte Lindberg
Report of Officers	President's Report  - Charlotte Lindberg in for Katie Imel tonight - Minutes from January stand as presented - Nominating Committee: Colleen Ferreira, Victoria Hugate (grades 3-5 liaison), Jessica Drahms (grades K-2 liaison)  - Please fill out the intent to serve form on the GHPTA.com to indicate whether you'd like to serve or continue serving the PTA; current members serving in a position should also fill out the form if they do not intend on continuing	- Charlotte Lindberg in for Katie Imel - Intent to serve form under Get Involved tab on GHPTA.com - Email completed form to ghesptapresident@gmail.com	Charlotte Lindberg
	Treasurer's Report  - Balance as of January 31: \$32,439.38 (about \$200 less than December)  - Income in January 2021 \$309.47, mostly from Box Tops and yearbook sales  - Recap of special donations and match  - Parent Donation: \$2,500  - Company Match: \$2,500  - Purchases for teacher supplies: \$4,270.16  - Remaining funds available from special donation: \$729.84		Brian DeFazio
	VP Fundraising Report  - Fun Run  - Two weeks out from Fun Run, a virtual dance event  - More information will be going out next week, but can sign up and begin accepting donations now!  - Participation for dance fitness day is March 4  - The money will go towards a Scholastic Literacy Library and other technological needs  - Dream Dinners  - Fundraiser will occur in March, but can sign up now  - Will give \$10 back to the PTA (or more if you're a repeat customer)  - See PTA newsletter for more information	- Sign up for the Fun Run at funrun.com	Pam Willard



## **Grange Hall Elementary School**Parent Teacher Association

	VP Membership Report - Newsletter sent out this week!		Sarah Physioc
	VP Programs Report  - Virtual Pajama Party will occur February 26 at 1800  - Lonnie Grady has been hard at work planning this event  - Thank You to the Richmond Alumni Chapter Kappa Alpha Psi for donating the fund for this event!  - Their donation will cover the DJ as well as prizes for each time slot  - February 15th is the deadline for the Valentine's Photo Contest  - Mrs. Ballou put together a Breakout Room for us to host virtually in March. More details to follow.  - International Night is April 23 and will likely be an outdoor event; currently working on finalizing a plan  - Colleen Ferreira has taken over the event		Charlotte Lindberg
	Principal Report  - Rachel Tracz, Vice Principal, in for Courtney Jones - Thank you for the lunch on 1/29! It was a great way to help the teachers transition back Thank you for your patience as we navigate carpool!		Rachel Tracz
Committee Reports	Student Activities  The GHES dance will be a virtual pajama party this year and will be held February 26  See flyer in PTA newsletter (also linked on the PTA website)  Three separate groups by grade level; will have age-appropriate music and prizes during each time slot  Thank you to the Richmond Alumni Chapter Kappa Alpha Psi, Lonnie's fraternity, for funding the DJ and prizes!		Lonnie Grady
	Yearbook  - All yearbook portraits for individual students must be submitted by today, February 12 - Yearbooks must also be ordered by today, February 12	<ul> <li>Ensure yearbook pictures are submitted</li> <li>Order yearbook</li> </ul>	Kari Sims, Aimee Barker
	International Night  - Working on an outdoor event - Food trucks currently lined up - Hoping for a good turnout since it will be the first in-person event		Colleen Ferreira



Next Session	Next general body meeting 3/10/21 at 1800	Katie Imel
Adjournment	Meeting adjourned at 1820	Charlotte Lindberg